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September 26, 1957 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, W5NXF 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of September 18th, regarding your 
reception of our broadcast signal early that morning. I re- 
gret that I could not get to replying until this time. 

We are happy to verify your reception. KATI was making its 
regular monthly frequency measurement check that morning from 
1:00 -1:15 AM MST, for reception by a monitoring agency in 
Kansas City. For your records, our power is 250 watts, our 
frequency 1400 kc. The announcement you quoted at 1:15 AL was ours. 

From your description, it appears that you have a first class 
"rig". e hope you hear us often. 
Thank you very much for your interest. 

JB 

Sincerely yours, 

KATI BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

. D. 3aker, for 
. he Chief Engineer 


